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This week 
Menu Week 2 
13th September - Year 5 Astronaut Day 
 
Next Week 
16th September - Year 2/3/4/5/6 Hockey Taster Day 
20th September – Big Walk 
 
Outdoor learning  
 
This week’s outdoor learning schedule is: 
 

 

 
 
Big Walk – Friday 20th September 2024 
 
Please find attached letter, a print out will be sent home with your child. 
 
Dressing for the weather 
 
As we know living in the UK the weather is extremely changeable, please ensure your child 
comes to school with a coat each day so they are prepared for all weathers. 
 
 
 
 
 

Week 09 September 

Day AM PM 

Tues 

 
2S  

Wed 

 
Nurture 3S 

Thurs 

 
3P 2P 

Fri 

 
4S Nurture 



 

Office drop offs 
 
Understandably, with it being the first week back after the summer holiday, there were a 
number of forgotten items dropped into the office. Although we recognise the importance 
of children being equipped with everything they need, the sheer amount of requests made 
it incredibly difficult to manage and we cannot guarantee that forgotten items will reach 
children in time. We do not wish to refuse items but we need to be mindful that we do not  
disturb classes during lesson time. Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 
 
Drop off zone 
 
Thank you to the parents who have been in touch with feedback regarding parking in the 
drop off zone. Just a reminder that the drop off zone is exactly that and cars should not be 
parked there for any length of time. Please be mindful not to park around the turning circle 
as this area has double yellow lines and becomes easily congested.  
 
Outdoor Learning  
 
We would like to extend our thanks to all the parents and members of the community who 
have generously donated time, money, resources and compassion following the recent 
vandalism in our woodland area. The children were shocked and saddened to see the 
damage done to the space they love so much. However, thanks to your incredible support, 
we have been able to turn this unfortunate event into a positive learning experience. Your 
kindness has not only helped us to begin to restore the woodland, but also taught the 
children the power of community and coming together in times of need. We are truly 
grateful.  
Mr Douglass and Mr Webster will be meeting with the crime reduction team to discuss 
ways in which we can make the woodland areas more secure. 
 
Candlelighters Abseil 
 

On Saturday 7th September a team of former pupils, parents and staff 
abseiled down the Moda building in central Leeds to raise funds for 
the brilliant Candlelighters charity, who help families who have a child 
with cancer. So far we’ve raised £4,840, but we’d love to reach 
£5000! If you’d like to make a donation, the link is 
https://candlelighters.enthuse.com/pf/teamsandal  
Thank you! :-) 
 
 

 
 
 
 

https://candlelighters.enthuse.com/pf/teamsandal
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Mrs Hibbert and the Great North Run! 
 

On the 8th September, Mrs Hibbert ran the 13.1 mile Great North Run, 
along with almost 60,000 other people – she finished in the very 
respectable time of 2 hours, 24 minutes and 25 seconds, easily finishing 
in the top half! If you‘d like to donate to her fundraising, the link is 
https://www.justgiving.com/page/amanda-hibbert-1714840786851 


